
    Kopy Goldfields Eriksbergsgatan 10 PO Box 7292 103 90 Stockholm Sweden· · · ·
 www.kopygoldfields.com info@kopygoldfields.com·

Kopy Goldfield's application for delisting has been 
approved
Kopy Goldfields AB (publ)'s ("Kopy Goldfields" or the "Company") application for 
delisting has now been approved by Nasdaq. The last day for trading on the Nasdaq 
First North Growth Market is October 23, 2024.

As it has been announced earlier today, Kopy Goldfield has applied for the delisting of the 
Company's shares from the Nasdaq First North Growth Market. Nasdaq has now approved the 
application and decided that the last day for trading is October 23, 2024.

This is a translation of the Swedish version of the press release. In case of discrepancies, the 
Swedish wording shall prevail.

For more information, please contact:

Mikhail Damrin, CEO, +7 916 808 12 17, mikhail.damrin@kopygoldfields.com
Erik Forsell, IR and Communication, erik.forsell@kopygoldfields.com

About Kopy Goldfields

Kopy Goldfields is a Swedish gold exploration and production company. Kopy Goldfields’ 
strategy is to combine local geologic knowledge and science with international management, 
best industry practices and modern, efficient technology to identify and develop mineral 
deposits in a cost-efficient, safe and transparent way. Kopy Goldfields' shares are traded on 
Nasdaq First North Growth Market in Stockholm under the symbol “KOPY”. Nordic Certified 
Advisers is Certified Adviser (Tel +46 707 94 90 73, e-mail: ).info@certifiedadviser.se
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